The Electoral Board for the City of Lexington, Virginia, met on Wednesday, November 8, 2017, at 11:00 am, in the second floor meeting room of City Hall at 300 East Washington Street, Lexington. Present were Robert N. Hopkins, §r. (Chair), Dorothy S. Blackwell (Vice Chair), Vicki C. Turner (Secretary), and Jan Yowell (General Registrar).

The purpose of the meeting was to ascertain the results of the general election held on November 7, 2017. Said results were ascertained with the exception of one provisional vote to be counted if the voter produces photo identification no later than 12:00 pm on Monday, November 13, 2017.

The meeting was adjourned.

The meeting reconvened at 12:00 pm on Monday, November 13, 2017, in the office of the General Registrar in City Hall at 300 East Washington Street, Lexington. The above-noted provisional vote was rejected as the voter had not produced photo identification by the noon deadline. The results of the November 7, 2017 general election were finalized, and the appropriate abstracts of votes completed. There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted and agreed to,

Thur M. Look

Robert N. Hopkins, 5r., Chair

Dorothy S. Blackwell, Vice Chair

Vicki C. Turner, Secretary